COMMUNICATION – C32 ITEM 3 Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting) May 4, 2021

From: Jennifer Martins

Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 2:48 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc:

Subject: [External] City of Vaughan File No.: Z.11.042

To whom it may concern;

I am writing to you

in regards to STOP THE 2 HIGHRISE 379 Units in Vaughan. Many of us moved to Vaughan to get away from the city. The city is to congested and now you are making Vaughan be the same. This area has become very busy and I would like the city of Vaughan to put a stop to this. We pay a lot of tax dollars way more then many areas I know. So please listen to the people in the area and don't add condos at Weston rd and retreat.

Thank you. Jennifer

Sent from my iPhone